
 Appendix 3 

 

From: Susan.Laporte@kent.gov.uk <Susan.Laporte@kent.gov.uk>  
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2023 11:32 AM 
To: Kerry Watson <KerryWatson@Maidstone.gov.uk>; Marden Parish Council (MBC) <clerk@mardenkent-
pc.gov.uk>; Yalding Parish Council Clerk (MBC) <clerk@yaldingparishcouncil.gov.uk>; EH Admin 
<EHAdmin@MidKent.gov.uk>; Community Protection (MBC) <CommunityProtection@Maidstone.gov.uk>; 
Planning Technical Team (MBC) <PlanningTechnicalTeam@maidstone.gov.uk>; 
StreetworksMid@kent.gov.uk; west.division.licensing@kent.police.uk; Annabelle Blackmore (Cllr) 
<AnnabelleBlackmore@maidstone.gov.uk>; David Burton (Cllr) <DavidBurton@maidstone.gov.uk>; Claudine 
Russell (Cllr) <ClaudineRussell@Maidstone.gov.uk> 
Cc: Louise Davis <LouiseHicks@Maidstone.gov.uk>; Lorraine Neale <LorraineNeale@maidstone.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Street Trading Application - Piotr Dudkowski - Vicarage Road, Yalding 
 

 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Kerry 
 
I am raising an objection to this location as it is too near the busy junction and this will cause 
issues backing up on the main road as a result of customers trying to park, etc..  The 
business needs to be sited at least 100m from the junction to prevent please.   

 
 
Kind regards S 

Susan Laporte MIHE l Highway Manager, Maidstone I Kent County Council l Internal:  

 


